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				INVITE ONLY
Coronavirus Update:  
Telebriefing for Early Childhood Education & Childcare
 
Public Health Officials Provide Update on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) and Other Respiratory Viruses
(focus: preventing transmission of respiratory viruses among children)
Public Health will conduct a telebriefing to update you on the latest COVID-19 response, vaccination and booster efforts, and vaccination verification requirements; and we’ll answer your questions and listen to your feedback. We will also provide a brief update on RSV and the flu.
 12.02.22 Invite Coronavirus Telebriefing for Early Childhood Education and Childcare.pdf
WHEN:                  Friday, December 2, 2022
                               Time: 1:00p.m. – 2:00p.m. (PDT)
 
WHERE:               Telephone Call-in:    844-291-6358
                               Access Code:               7271276
 
Participants are strongly urged to call in 15 minutes prior to the start time of the call to check-in. Call starts promptly. 
 
WHO:                    Robert Gilchick, MD, MPH, Child and Adolescent Health Section Chief
                              Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
 
                              Debra Colman, MSW
                              Director, Office for the Advancement of Early Care and Education
 
                              Nava Yeganeh, MD, MPH, Medical Director of Vaccine Preventable Disease Control
                              Acute Communicable Disease Control Program
 
CONTACT:        LA County Department of Public Health | (213) 240-8144 | media@ph.lacounty.gov
Other pertinent information and resources can be found on the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health website at http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/
Thank you for your ongoing efforts to protect health and well-being in Los Angeles County.
Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
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